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Commonweaith Ldison Company o

the NRC Public Document Room., Therefore, your statement of corrective actiot
regarding the viclations identified in Enclosure 1 should be submitted &% o
separate enclosure to your transmittel letter in the menner escribed. The
Nor-Safeguards Informetion, Enclosure 3 (A)legetior Review), #1111 be placed
in the Public Document Room,

The responses directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice ere not subject
to the clesrance procedures of the Office of Manaygement and Budget 85 required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-811,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch
Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violetior
2. luspeciion Reports
No., 50237790028 (DRSS,
¢C w/enclosures:
oN

No, S0-249/90027(DRSS)
(SAFEGUAKDS INFORMATION)
3. Allegation Review
D. Galle, Vice President - BWR
Operations
T. Yovach, Nutlear
Licensing Manager
£. D. Eenigenburg, Station Man' ey
NRK/DR1S/SGE
NRR/DRIS/S1E
NRR/DLPC/PEB

cc w/enclosures, w/o
SAFEGUARD INFORMATION:

pCb/0CE (RIDS) "

OC/LFDCE

Resident Inspectors LaSalle,
Dresden, Quad (ities

Richard Hubbard

J. W, McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Robert Newmann, Office of ’ublic
Cournsel, State of 111inois Center
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